
Memorandum

DATE May 24, 2024 CITY OF DALLAS 

TO Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

SUBJECT Flood Risk Management Project Update – Charlie Pump Station  

“Our Product is Service” 
Empathy | Ethics | Excellence | Engagement | Equity 

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) is partnering with the City of Dallas to 
execute the Supplemental Bi-Partisan Budget Act of 2018 (PL 115-123) for flood risk 
management projects in the Dallas Floodway System. Current efforts focus on delivering 
projects including new pump stations, levee raises and flattening, and new levees. 

The Charlie Pump Station was awarded as a design build construction contract by 
USACE in March 2022. The contractor mobilized April 2024, and the pump station is 
estimated to be in service by December 2025.  

The pump station will be constructed along the West Levee and is bounded by East 
Jefferson and Brazos Street. It will provide flood risk mitigation and will protect nearby  
neighborhoods from flooding during certain rainfall events by efficiently moving 
stormwaters through the Charlie Sump System over the West Levee and into the Trinity 
River.  

USACE and Dallas Water Utilities (DWU) will host a groundbreaking event inside the 
West Levee at the site of the Charlie Pump Station on Monday, June 3 at 3:30 p.m. The 
community is invited to attend the event. (Please see event invite attachment).  

If you have any questions, please contact me or Sarah Standifer, Director of Dallas Water 
Utilities at sarah.standifer@dallas.gov. 

c: 

Majed A. Al-Ghafry 
Assistant City Manager 

Kimberly Bizor Tolbert, City Manager (I) 
Tammy Palomino, City Attorney  
Mark Swann, City Auditor 
Bilierae Johnson, City Secretary 
Preston Robinson, Administrative Judge 
Jon Fortune, Deputy City Manager 

M. Elizabeth (Liz) Cedillo-Pereira, Assistant City Manager 
Dr. Robert Perez, Assistant City Manager
Donzell Gipson, Assistant City Manager (I)
Robin Bentley, Assistant City Manager (I)
Jack Ireland, Chief Financial Officer
Genesis D. Gavino, Chief of Staff to the City Manager 
Directors and Assistant Directors 

[Attachment]

mailto:sarah.standifer@dallas.gov


Monday, June 3, 2024, 3:30 p.m.
816 Eads Avenue
Dallas, Texas 75203
Use the QR code to view location

Charlie Pump Station
Groundbreaking
Join the City of Dallas and the U.S. Army Corps of
Engineers for a groundbreaking ceremony at the site of
the future Charlie Pump Station. 

Design rendering


